McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 9:40 PM

To: webmanager.dcm@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN);
fred.mccue@nt.gov.au

Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below ig the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(www@felix.nt.gov.au) on Friday, November 18, 2005 at 20:10:06

introduction: This submigsion has been generated from the Northern Territory
Government website http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the
request of the author and on their behalf. The Northern Territory Government has
provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their comments to you but does
not take responsibility for any views expressed in the following email:

Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inquiry into the Commonwealth Radicactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: I would like the wishes of the Traditional Owners of the land to be honored.
It is time we stopped making the same mistakes over and over and respected the wise
and important message the Arrente nations are sending the senate.

Do not allow a waste dump to be built near Alice Springs and risk the quality of our
water and lives to nuclear disaster. HANDS OFF THE TERRITORY, LISTEN TO THE PEOPLE.
firstname: TANYA

lastname: DANN

emailaddress: tandann@mac.com






